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October 11, 2007 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 
(Set for Wednesday, October 17, 2007, beginning at 9:30 a.m.) 

 
 

RE:  Rulemaking Concerning Telecommunications Service (Line) Extensions (WAC 
480-120 and 480-123), Docket UT-073014 

 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On August 10, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments and Notice of 
Workshops to be convened on October 4 and October 17, 2007.  Given the excellent 
participation at the October 4, 2007, workshop, it is unnecessary to conduct a second 
workshop to obtain further information from stakeholders.  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the workshop scheduled for October 17, 2007, 
to discuss rules relating to telecommunications service (line) extensions             
(WAC 480-120 and 480-123) is cancelled. 
 
Questions regarding this rulemaking may be addressed to Bob Shirley at (360) 664-1292 
or e-mail at <bshirley@wutc.wa.gov >. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 
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